
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The River Blenders Chorus, a top-11 internationally ranked Sweet Adelines International 
chorus is searching for an enthusiastic Musical Director to lead our award-winning St. Louis 
chapter to new heights! 

About Us: 

● Who We Are: An 80+ member, all-women a cappella chorus specializing in 4-part 
barbershop harmony. 

 
● Our Legacy: 17-time Spirit of the Midwest Region 5 Champion Chorus, 2016 Harmony 

Classic International Champion Chorus, and 2022 11th place Sweet Adelines 
International Finalist. 

 
● Our Passion: Fostering musical excellence, inclusivity, and community engagement. 

What We’re Looking For: 

● A proven leader with expertise in a cappella and barbershop harmony. 
 
● An inspiring mentor who cultivates talent and enthusiasm. 
 
● A commitment to the Sweet Adelines International organization and its mission. 

 



 

Why Join Us? 

● Lead a championship chorus with a strong regional and international presence. 
 
● Work with a dedicated, talented, and passionate group of singers. 
 
● Continue our tradition of excellence in performance, competition, and community 

outreach. 
 

If you have the energy, vision, and musical expertise to lead us forward, we want to hear from 
you! 

Visit our website to learn more: www.riverblenders.org 

About the River Blenders 

HARMONIZE. EMPOWER. INSPIRE. 

https://www.riverblenders.org/dbpage.php?pg=about

